
 

AN ENGLISH MEDIUM & ENGLISH VERSION SCHOOL 

Notice 
 

Date: 01/10/2024 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

This is to inform you that there will be a study leave on Wednesday, October 2, 2024, 
to prepare for the upcoming exam. Please remember to collect your Exam Entry Card 
from the school office between 8:00 AM and 2:30 PM, after clearing all dues up to 
October 2024. 
 
For any urgent matters, feel free to contact the school office. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

 

 

 

 


